Dear Aunt Gloria,


Thank you for your generous gift. I needed a dop kit for college. I am sharing a suite with 11 other people and have only 1 large bathroom.

At the beginning of summer, I embarked on “Beach Week” otherwise known as Senior Week, which is basically where graduating seniors congregate at beaches for one week of the summer, usually soon after graduation.


On Tuesday the 17th of June I graduated at Constitution Hall, with an advanced diploma, with a governor’s seal and with an Advanced Placement degree. I am leaving for James Madison University (JMU) this Wednesday, as physics major, and will be pursuing a Masters in material science degree in a joint University of Virginia/JMU program. I am planning to get a PhD and perform research in nanotechnology.


Thank you once again for the great gift. Have a great summer!

Thanks,

Alex Beck

